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Republicans in Oregon will do anything to disenfranchise voters who disagree with 

them. They continue to lie about mail-in voting, claiming fraud, but basing it on 

absolutely zero fact, without a shred of evidence. I oppose this bill as we have had a 

safe and fair voting system for decades. There is absolutely zero reason to change a 

system that works perfectly fine, and allows EVERYONE a chance for their vote to be 

counted. Even if there was in-person voting only, y'all would lose, we refuse to allow 

you to take away the voice of thousands just because you can’t get over your 

tantrum.  


